
August 18, 2015 
  

REVISED Operational Issues at Port Sulphur 
 
Effective August 18, ID1, Kinetica has lifted the force majeure notice 298 related to the moisture content 
at Port Sulphur meter 24000.  
 
Customers are advised to continue to monitor imbalances. 
 
Customers are strongly advised to monitor the EBB for updates.   During business hours, please contact 
the Gas Scheduling Representatives at (713) 228-3347 ext 420 if you have any questions.   For after 
hours, please contact the on call scheduler (posted on EBB).    
 


